
 

I hope that his months Mayor’s column finds you 
all healthy.  The number of delivered doses of 
vaccine will be ramping up shortly and hopefully 
the vaccine rollout goes smoothly.  Patience and 
vigilance will be required by all to stay the course 
as days drag to months, but there will be light 
appearing in the tunnel. 

The provincial budget will be handed down on 
Feb. 25.  As larger municipalities receive the 
lion’s share of provincial monies, we can only 
hope that rural will not be forgotten again.  Just 
remember that the next provincial election is not 
that far off, and every vote counts.  

The town is a part of ACE Regional Water 
Authority and is committed to provide $356,160 
for the final construction phase beginning in 
2021.  The water bills sustainability rate will 
increase by $4. This increase is needed to pay for 
our share.  Administration and Council as always 
will try keep increases to a minimum but like 
households or businesses, we must meet our 
commitments. 

Remember this is a municipal election year.  
Packages are available at the town office for 
interested individuals.  The Mayor and 4 
councillor positions are up for election. 

Till next month, please continue to abide by the 
provincial health guidelines & take care. 

In closing we would like to give a big shout out 
to the public works employees who braved the 
very cold weather to fix the water breaks.  
Thanks. Your efforts do not go unnoticed. 

 

 

     

   
  

   

 

 

 

 

NO March Events 
 

 

Submit your Town photos 
to 

info@townoftwohills.com 
for a chance to be seen 

here! 

March 17, 2021 
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	Words from Our Mayor

